
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Lorena Hollett on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 24, 2022 8:30 AM 
'cidermill4sale@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 09871-2022 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new electric rate hikes! 

Good morning Ms. Bowers, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220001, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Regards, 

Lorena Hollett 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6758 

From: Brenda Bowers <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2022 5:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20220001-EI: Reject the new elect ric rate hikes ! 

Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 

Docket No. 20220001-EI 

I am an electricity customer in Florida. I received notification that you will soon be considering 

proposals from Duke Electric to increase my electricity rates next year. 

The increased cost of materials is already covered in the existing formula for charging 

customers so this exhorbitant increase is too great a burden for consumers. YOU ARE MY 

ADVOCATE FOR ME AGAINST UNFAIR UTILITY PRICES. Another electricity rate increase 

is the last thing we need, especially for someone like me on a fixed income and struggling to 

meet my fixed monthly expenses. We are all inundated with price increases on everything. 

I urge you to reject these rate increases. 



Brenda Bowers 

cidermill4sale@gmail .com 

9000 US Highway 192 

Clermont , Florida 34714 
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